
Peterborough Energy Committee Minutes 
September 13, 2023 

 
Present: Emily Manns, Jim Hassinger,  Anne Huberman, Joel Huberman, Bruce Tucker, 
Steve Walker 
 
Fire Station Preliminary Energy Model 
 
Almost all of this meeting was devoted to a discussion of this document: Peterborough 
Fire Energy Modeling PRELIMINARY 9-6-23 that was shared with us by Paul Leveille of 
Resiient Buildings Group.  Paul, who is working as a consultant to the Fire Station 
architects, invited us to fill in the “As Proposed, Option B” column of this document.  We 
had a lot of ideas. 

After gathering ideas for the Option B column, we next went over the list we had made 
earlier of our ideas for the Fire Station design and thought about which ones would be 
practical. 

We plan to impart all of these ideas to Paul at a future meeting. 

DPW Garage 
 
We need to find more information about solar canopies.  It has been hard to find a 
supplier.  And we wonder about keeping the old Motor Pool building.  Wouldn’t it make 
more sense to replace it with solar canopies?  The fire station wants four parking spots 
in it, and canopies could work just as well.  
 
Letter to DOE in Support of NHSaves 
 
We received a request to write a letter to the DOE in support of NHSaves.  We will find 
out if it is too late.  
 
Next Meeting 
 
We will meet next on Wednesday, September 27, at 3:30 PM at the Library. 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sq7s7CvkvxzpazmlUiAZmfRxXYXcly05/view?usp=sharing
http://www.resilientbuildingsgroup.com/

